
 

 

 

 

 

 

WORLD PUBLISHING ENTERPRISES, LTD. 

PO BOX 662, GREENSBURG, PA  15601 USA 

P: 724.708.0022    E:  info@nikeshamoore.com      www.nikeshamoore.com 

Thursday, April 25, 2024 

 
 

To Whom It May Concern, 

Hello and congratulations on deciding to pledge a Gift of Hope for Nikesha Moore’s fourth con-

cert/album. Nikesha had her first gospel concert on January 24, 2023. The concert was packed, great reviews 

followed, and people asked for another concert. Therefore, the second gospel concert is scheduled for October 

2024.  The details are as follows: 

Location:  First Unity COGIC, 1500 Penn Avenue, Jeannette, Pa 15644 

 The pastor is Johnstown District Superintendent Reed L. Moore 

Day:  Saturday, October 5th, 2024 

Time:  5:00 p.m. - 7:00 p.m. (Doors open at 4:00 p.m.) 

Price:  It is a free concert. Donations are always welcomed at the door. CDs are $5. 

The Theme: Be Still and Know That I Am God Psalm 46:10 

Nikesha is looking to raise $1,250 to host the concert in 2024.  The gift of hope sponsor benefits include: 

VIP front row seats 

Your name mentioned during the concert 

Name/logo in the program book 

Name/logo on Nikesha’s music web-site:  nikeshamoore.com 

Name/logo mentioned in music newsletter (March 2024/September 2024) 

Social Media Advertisements 

Make a pledge today and: 

 

 

GIVE THE GIFT OF HOPE 

Signature Sponsor (Two Full Pages) $250 

Platinum Sponsor (One Full Page) $200 

Gold Sponsor (Half Page) $100 

Silver Sponsor (Quarter Page) $75 

Bronze Sponsor (Name/Words-Bronze $50 

Donation List A Gift of Hope (No specified amount) 



 

The deadline to sponsor is Saturday, June 1, 2024, 11:59 p.m. EST. and all checks can be made to World Pub-

lishing Enterprises, Inc. If you have any questions, Nikesha can be reached at 724.708.0022 or nikesha-

moore@live.com  The year 2024 will be an exciting year to heal through music.   

Any logos, pictures, or words, can be included with this form mailed to Nikesha or emailed to nikesha-

moore@live.com 

Once again, thank you and Happy 2024! 

Cordially, 

 

 

Nikesha N. Moore, EdD/OrgL 

President/Owner 

World Publishing Enterprises, LTD. 
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